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Hamlet of Mulhurst Bay 
Central Construction Group Ltd. has been contracted to complete this work. Work involved 
includes grade and base of three roads in Mulhurst estates (39th St, 35th St, 57th Ave.); and 
drainage works along Lakeshore Drive and within the back lane bordering Lakeshore Drive as 
indicated on the map below. 
 
The work is scheduled for the summer of 2021 with an expected completion date of  
September 30, 2021. (weather dependent). 
 
The County is endeavoring to safely maintain local traffic access on this road during the project.  
Please be patient during the upgrades.  Reduced speeds will be enforced. 
 
Should you require any further information on this project or any other project, please contact 
Brian Anderson, Public Works Manager of Operations at (780) 361-6244. 
 
Thank you for your patience as the County strives to provide road infrastructure that allows for the 
safe travel of the public. 
 

 


